SIITH CREER ANGUS FARM

703 Rooker Dairy Road « Norlina, North Carolina 27563
October 20, 2020
Dear Fellow Cattlemen,

After selling bulls and females for twenty five years at the annual “Partners Sale” held in
Rocky Mount, NC, there will not be a Partners Salein 2020. However, Smith Creek Angus will offer
for sale at the farm, six two year old bulls and eighteen yearling bulls with the same good genetics.
See attached list of registration numbers.

The format of the sale will be such that the bulls will not be run through a ring. Instead they
will be penned according to good, better, and best. Potential buyers will walk from pen to pen
placing their bids. Colonel E. B. Harris and Shane Harris shall receive bids.

Each bull will be pre-priced with a starting bid. If two or more buyers desire a particular bull,
bidding will be opened for said bull. If his starting bid is not received, he will not be sold.

Smith Creek Angus has bred its herd by Al using the best bulls available for over twenty five
years. It has had the top bull at the Butner, NC Bull Test Sale on numerous occasions.

The sale will start at 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, December 5, 2020 at the farm at 703 Rooker
Dairy Road, Norlina, NC 27563. If any questions, call Marty at: Cell # (252)213-1553 or Office #
(252)257-2078 or Email at mrooker@mrookerlaw.com.

Reliable truckers will be available.
Light breakfast of ham biscuits, doughnuts, and coffee will be provided.
Look forward to seeing you at the Sale.

Thanks,
Marty

MARVIN P. ROOKER
Office (252) 257-2078 + Home (252) 456-2237 + Cell (252) 213-1553



